
 

Park Lane Primary & Nursery School 
’ 

 

                                                              Executive Headteacher: Rob Litten 

                          Executive Deputy Headteacher: Rachel Bains 
 

 

 

Park Lane Primary & Nursery School 
 

 

                                                                    Executive Headteacher: Rob Litten 

Executive Deputy Headteacher: Rachel Bains                                                   
 

 

Park Lane, Whittlesey, Peterborough, Cambs PE7 1JB 
Tel: 01733 203433   

e-mail: office@parklaneprimary.com   www.parklaneprimary.com 

Park Lane Primary & Nursery School is part of the Aspire Learning Trust,  a company limited by guarantee, 
registered in England and Wales No. 8006711.  Registered office: Eastrea Road, Whittlesey, Peterborough PE7 1XB 

 

 

Park Lane, Whittlesey, Peterborough, Cambs PE7 1JB 
Tel: 01733 203433   

e-mail: office@parklaneprimary.com    www.parklaneprimary.com    

Park Lane Primary & Nursery School is part of the Aspire Learning Trust,  a company limited by guarantee, 
registered in England and Wales No. 8006711.  Registered office: Eastrea Road, Whittlesey, Peterborough PE7 1XB 

 

 

 

    

September 2022 
 

Harvest Festival Celebration 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

We will be holding a small Harvest festival celebration (children only) 
in school on Friday 7th October. 
 

As in previous years we will be supporting a local charity/food bank.  
We would like parents to assist us with this by providing their child 
with an item of food as a harvest gift. This could be in date tinned 
food or packets of food (please don’t send in fresh fruit, vegetables, 
or food in glass jars). 
 

We would be grateful if you could send in your donations from 
Tuesday 4th October and before Thursday 6th October. 
 

Thank you very much for your support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mr R Litten 
Executive Head 
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